
Reading Together Presents 

    

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF  

CENTRO LATINOAMERICANO 

CARMEN XIOMARA URBINA    
 

 

GROWING LATINO COMMUNITY 

 IN LANE COUNTY 
 

How can Lane, as an institution, be most effective in responding to the needs of the 
Latino/a population?  As Director for the last 7 years of Centro LatinoAmericano, 

Carmen Urbina has an acute sense of the current status of the Latino/a community--
both immigrant and non-immigrant.  She will address the ways that Lane can best 

serve this community’s needs and concerns. 

 

During Carmen Urbina’s tenure as Executive Director, Centro LatinoAmericano has 
grown dramatically.  She has won numerous awards, including the Juneteenth 
Celebration Freedom from Want Award, the Pearl Hill Martin Luther King 

Community Award, and the United Way Leadership Award.   

 

WED. MARCH 2, 1-3 PM 

CML 104 (BUILDING 19) 
 

People are welcome to come late or leave early as schedule permits. 

 

If you need disability accommodations in order to attend or participate in this event, 

please contact Disability Services (541) 463-5150 (voice) or 463-3079 (TTY) at least one 
week in advance. 

 
For additional information contact Ellen Cantor 463-3660,  cantore@lanecc.edu 


